Juan Gonzalez-Valero Tel:

Head Public Policy and Partnerships Fax:
juan.gonzalez-valero
@syngenta.com

syngenta

United Nations Global Compact Office
Two United Nations Plaza

New York, NY 10017

U.SA.

December 8, 2010

Requesting grace period

Dear Madam, Sir,

Syngenta International AG
Schwarzwaldallee 215

P.O Box

4002 Basel

Switzerland
www.syngenta.com

Syngenta International AG is due to communicate on progress by 15 January 2011. | hereby
request a grace period to allow us to prepare the COP as part of our annual reporting
process and to be published with the Syngenta 2010 Annual Review on 15 March 2011.

Sincerely,

an Gbnzalez-Valero
Head of Public Policy and Partnerships



